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Hello! 
 
I would love to see a protected bike lane on Market Street. As my husband and I consider where we will 
buy a house in La Crosse, commuting to work downtown and transporting our children is one of the 
biggest factors. We would be much more likely to bike our children to school and then continue to work if 
there was a protected bike lane keeping our family safe from car traffic. Painted lanes are not enough to 
promote safe bike culture that is more accessible and inviting to more than the savviest bike riders. It 
would be a huge asset to La Crosse to have more protected bike lanes, and I fully support starting on 
Market Street. 
 
Thank you! 
Monica Gorski 


